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On behalf of the City of Orlando, I want to welcome you to The City Beautiful for the International 

Federation of Surveyors (FIG) Working Week 2023. We are thrilled to be hosting this event in our 

community. 

 

I’m grateful for the surveyors on our City of Orlando team and thankful each person attending this 

event. You truly help provide the foundation for so much in our community, state, country and 

world. 

 

I invite you to explore our region during your visit. You probably know that Orlando is America’s 

most-visited destination, but there is so much more. Orlando is vibrant, inclusive and has so much 

to offer. 

 

Here imagination becomes reality at our world-class theme parks and attractions. But our city is 

also filled with authentic experiences. We’re proud of our always growing food scene, arts and 

cultural offerings, sporting events and thriving small business districts located throughout our 

community. 

 

In Orlando, there’s something for everyone, giving you endless possibilities to create meaningful 

experiences and memories during your time here.  

 

I hope you have a wonderful and rewarding event, but are also able to enjoy some of the 

experiences that make Orlando unbelievably real. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Buddy Dyer 

Mayor 


